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As an Oregon resident for 32 years I've seen how important mail in voting is to our 

disabled and elderly residents who are unable to physically get to polling places on 

voting day. There are also many people who cannot afford to take a day off work to 

go to a polling place. Everyone has the right to vote and should have equal 

opportunities to cast their vote.  

 

Consider the logistical and financial nightmare of having 4.2 million people taking a 

day off to overwhelm polling booths. Does Senator David Brock Smith actually have a 

plan to run more polling facilities?  


